
Transforming Schools in the Images of Children’s Potential 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 2021 

  

Dear Students & Parents/Salem Ram Family, 

As we look forward to welcoming our students back to the school buildings on Monday, March 1, 

2021; we wanted to take the opportunity to post the following reminders from the last time we were 

together from September through November: 

 

1. Qualtrics:  

By 7:15am each morning, all students must continue to complete the Qualtrics survey.  Students 

who have not completed the survey or have a negative result, will not be allowed entry into 

the buildings.  If you have any difficulty accessing the Qualtrics Survey you may email your 

child(ren)’s school.   

 

2. Face Covering: 

All students must continue to wear face mask and practice social distancing. 

 

3. Desk Dividers:  Students must continue to utilize the desk dividers issued by the district.  

 

4. Personal Safety: 

In addition to the above, staff and students will be responsible for their personal sanitizing by using 

the district supplied materials, i.e., hand sanitizing stations outside every classroom, soap and water 

available in all lavatories and identified classrooms, and disinfectant wipes for desks, chairs, 

shields, computers, etc.   

 

5. Reminder: 

Parents/Guardians are not allowed in the buildings unless they have an appointment and 

wearing a mask. When signing out a student, the parent/guardian will come to the front entrance of 

the school, to complete the sign out form and the student(s) will be retrieved from the classroom for 

dismissal. 

 

We look forward to having our kids back in the buildings!!  In the meantime, take care and stay 

safe.  

 

Educationally yours,  
Amiot P. Michel 
Amiot P. Michel, Ed. D 

Salem City School District 
205 Walnut Street 

Salem, New Jersey 08079 

Telephone 856.935.3800 Fax 856.935.6977 
 

Dr. Amiot Patrick Michel 
Superintendent 

 

Herbert Schectman Dr. Meghan Taylor 
 Business Administrator Director of Special Services 

 


